
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, September 13, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 

 
 

• Tuesday is a great day to be in the library after school!  We will have three clubs hosting 
meetings, and you should consider yourself invited!  Authors Anonymous—they like to 
write.  Bibliophile Society—they like to read.  And the Makerspace club:  they like to make 
stuff.  Come check out these clubs on Tuesday, September 19th. 

• Yearbooks are now on sale! Don’t miss out on your pre-order. If you have an ASB they are 
$60 and $65 without.  Preorder yours at the Treasurer’s office.  Sales end September 27th.    

• September is National Library Card Sign-up Month!  Show Ms. Payne your library card—
old-school plastic or an online card-- and get a treat!   

• Summer is over and it’s time to tell us about your summer reading!  On Thursday, during 
CHAMPS, complete the Summer Reading Survey!  Prizes and celebrations to follow! 

• The wait is over! Your student store - The Nest, will be open this Thursday and Friday for a 
pop-up sale during the 1st and 2nd lunch. Find us in the back of the cafeteria to grab all 
new spirit wear. We have t-shirts, hoodies, and more in sizes from small to 3XL. We accept 
cash only. We'll see you in the cafeteria tomorrow! 

• Attention Juniors and Seniors! Next week our “Colleges on Campus” presentations kick-off 
in the Career Center with Embry Riddle Aeronautical University on Monday during first 
lunch. Bring your lunch and come listen to what this college has to offer. If you are 
interested in aviation, forensics or engineering you won’t want to miss this. If you don’t 
have first lunch and would like to attend, stop by and see Mrs. Selders in the A107 for a 
presentation pass. 

• Attention freshmen! Are you looking for a way to get involved? Do you want to help 
organize things like homecoming, dances, and school events? Consider running for 
freshmen senate.  Check your school email for more information or see Ms. Brown in 
A318.  Applications must be submitted by tomorrow. 

• Question: what kind of climate is typically located above the tree line? Answer: Alpine! If 
you knew that answer or other random facts tend to stick in your brain, come to A331 after 
school on Monday, September 18th to eat snacks and learn about our school’s competitive 
trivia team, Knowledge Bowl. Hope to see you there! 

• Congratulations to Girls Swim on their first win of the season against Archbishop. 
Thursday is a home meet against Snohomish. If you would like to volunteer to time, please 
sign up via the link on Instagram. Coach Bailey will sign volunteer hour forms. 

• Volleyball also had a big win last night beating Snohomish 3 sets -1.   
 

Today in sports 

• Boys tennis vs Cascade at Clark Park at 3:30 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


